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School Office  
3030 Gus Thomasson Rd.,  
Dallas, TX 75228  
  
Office Hours on School Days 
7:25 am to 3:30 pm  
972 -279 -2339  
WWW.SPXDallasSchool.org  

 
School Staff  
Principal  
Tana Scott                     ext. 
326  
tscott@spxdallas.org  
                  
Assistant Principal  
Stephanie Wahlstrom    ext. 
126  
swahlstrom@spxdallas.org      
 
Administrative Asst.  
Margaret White              ext. 
122  
mwhite@spxdallas.org  
 

Parish Office  
3030 Gus Thomasson Rd.,  
Dallas, TX 75228  
     
Office Hours:  
Monday -Friday 8:30am -
4:30pm  
972 -279 -6155   
FAX 972 -686 -7510  
WWW.SPXDallas.org 
 

Safe Environment  
Ginger Farrell           
ext.146  
gfarrell@ spxdallas.org  
 

 

Virtue of the month:  
 

 
 

Unity  

St. Pius X 

Prayer  

 

Dear SPX Family, 
 
Happy Labor Day! (A few days early)  I know the kids 
are looking forward to having that extra day off from 
school.  I hope that you all can enjoy extra family time 
during this holiday weekend. 
 
Next Friday, September 7, 2018 will be SPX Grand-
parentôs Day during our lunch hours of 11-1pm.  I am extending an 
invitation to all Grandparents of SPX students to enjoy lunch/recess with 
their Grandchildren.  There will be a designated area for photo opportuni-
ties in the foyer of Communion Hall to capture precious memories.  We 
will be attending Mass as a school that morning at 8am and Grandparents 
are welcome to attend. The students will be able to sit with their grand-
parents at Mass.  Please be aware, however, that after Mass, the students 
will be returning to their classrooms for their academic day and will look 
forward to seeing their Grandparents again at lunch.  
 
Also, Mark your calendar for the annual North Texas Giving Day on Sep-
tember 20.  As always, our school is registered.  Our goal is $5000.00.  
Please consider helping us reach this goal.  As always, these generous 
givings from you and the community will go directly back to helping our 
students and maintain our school facilities.  
 
Last, thank you to all who have helped our school continue to be safe for 
all by following the school carpool procedures.  To those who help each 
morning and afternoon, I appreciate your dedication and willingness to 
help re-inforce our safety procedures. 
 
I wish everyone a happy Labor Day weekend. 
 
Putting HIS Children First, 
Tana Scott, Principal 
#Be Golden 
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  September 3 ñ9  
 
 Monday, Sept. 3  
  Labor Day Holiday ðNo School  
 Tuesday, Sept. 4  
  Band Begins  
 Thursday, Sept 6  
  Safe Environment Training  
  (Spanish) 6:30PM ñMedia Center  
 Friday, Sept. 7  
  All School Mass ñ8AM  
  Grandparents Day celebrations  
  during student lunch periods  
 Saturday, Sept. 8  
  8th Grade Car Wash/ Garage Sale  
  8:00AM ñ3:30PM  
   

Volleyball season is set to begin Saturday, 
Sept. 8 
 
Football season begins Sunday, Sept. 9.  
 
Check the DPL website for schedules, etc..  
 
www.dallasparochialleague.com 

Fall Sports  
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Hello SPX! Next week marks the beginning of the choral year for St. Pius X 
Catholic School as we start our rehearsals! Any interested students in 3rd 

grade and up are encouraged to attend our first rehearsal on Thursday, 

September 6 from 3:20 ï 4:20pm. There will be a Primary School ensem-
ble (3rd-5th Grade) that, after our first rehearsal, will meet on Tuesdays as well 
as a Junior High ensemble (6th-8th grade) that 
will meet on Thursdays. I look forward to see-
ing lots of students then as we get started with 
a bang! Our first performance will be Oct. 12th, 
at the 3rd annual Diocesan Primary and Junior 
High Music Festival. See you all then! 

Andrew Ceniseros 

We would like to say a 
huge thank you to The 
Flag Store for their 
generous donations ð��
our new flags look fan-
tastic. Thank you for 
your continued support 
of our school.  

3rd graders enjoying ice cream to celebrate their 
Summer Reading accomplishments.  


